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Dear member 
 
The course is currently closed. (Monday 28th) 

 
The weather forecast has been correct for the last few 
days, we are therefore optimistic that the course will be 
open as usual tomorrow. Please check the twitter feed for 
an update tomorrow morning. The twitter feed can be 
found on the right hand side of the website homepage. 

What's happening this week? 

Tuesday 29th March - Seniors from 08:00 to 08:30 

 
Tuesday 29th March - Seniors Match v's Chiltern Forest 
08:52 to 09:30 
 
Wednesday 30th March - Ladies from 09:00 to 09:15 
 
Thursday 31st March - Mid-Week Stableford from 09:16 
to 10:00 
 
Friday 1st April - Seniors from 08:00 to 08:45 

 
Friday 1st April - David Schofield and Guests x 16 from 
13:00 to 13:30 
 
Saturday 2nd April - Good Fellas GS x 40 from 12:00 to 
13:30 
 
Sunday 3rd April - April Stableford competition fro 07:30 
to 10:30 

  

 

http://www.themillbrook.com/


What's been happening? 

- I've had terrible trouble with this email system, apologies 
for the blank emails and late arrival of Millbrook Matters 
last week. We have signed up to a new mailer system 
which will hopefully be active for next weeks news. 
 
- The Spring Foursomes, played yesterday in tricky 
conditions was won on count back by PeterMott and 
Nick Snelling with 37 points, the pairs better back 9 meant 

Duncan Steele and PaulKitching finished 2nd with Cliff 
Carpenter and Clint Ledger finishing 3rd, again on count 
back from Colin and Josh Mead.  Full result can be found on 
the website. 
 
- The Keech charity day, held on Good Friday, was once 
again well supported and a fun day for all involved. 52 
members and 48 visitors took part enjoying the best of the 
bank holiday weather. The Millbrook members 

dominated events once again! Andy Avern-Love winning 
the mens individual prize, Helen Masters winning the ladies 
individual prize and The team of Andy AvernLove, 
John Howlett, Danny Lang and Mike Baron taking the team 
prize. Well played all..... 
 
- The new path on the first has been in use for a few weeks 
now. Can I ask that you use said path please. Whilst the 
path makes walking the slope easier, it was also positioned 
to help keep trolleys and golfers away from the 

fringe/approach area. This will enable growth and 
subsequently better playing surfaces at the top of the hill. 
 
- Winners of club majors throughout 2016 not only get 
their name on the associated board and trophy they also 
get a small keepsake and a ticket to the Summer Ball. Your 
trophy and keepsake will be presented to you on the night 
of the summer ball. 
 

 
 



- Entries for the Knockout Championships close on 
Thursday this week. Please ensure your name is on the 
board and money is in the box. If you are struggling to get 
to the club before then, email or telephone us and we will 
ensure you are in the draw, payment must then be made 
at the weekend. 
  
More news next week 
  
Rob 
  

 


